Minutes for Council for Instructional Technology May 3, 2010, 8:15-9:45 AM, Horrabin Hall 60
AGENDA:
1) Results of CITR Tech. Survet
2) Student Technology Competencies
3) Report for Faculty Senate – last year’s report
4) Time for meeting next year
First on agenda: Discussion of CITR  Technology survey. 
Walk through of the results of the survey. 178 total respondents, 15 in the Quad Cities, 105 males, 87 females. Hoyt suggests that the most interest to the committee are the questions on online course development. Group agrees and begins a discussion of the results pertaining to course development. 
Highlights: Course management tools desired by respondents: plagiarism software but most respondents not comfortable using. Not much interest in discussion tools. Invivio does not have much interest.
Desk top apps for the creation of content reviewed. Dreamweaver, authoring tools, audio and video tools all have interest but respondents not generally comfortable with using them. Support for these spread evenly.
Support for traditional content spread evenly. Most respondents feel training is mostly good. Tech support also seen as mostly high. At this point Debbie asks for a breakdown of these results as the group’s feeling is that faculty feedback suggests otherwise. It is decided by the group that more breakdown of the satisfaction question is needed to determine actual feelings of the faculty.
General discussion of the LMS results on the survey. Least needed  features: glossary, content search, learning goals, blogging. Most needed: grade book, 124 want this, dro[ box, discussion area, assessment, an announcements section, a plagiarism tool.
Discussion of why faculty not interested in certain features.
In the context of the previous discussion, what are the training needs of faculty, especially who to go to?
Group moved on to what questions should be asked of faculty in next survey. Group felt that it might be better to have as choices for answers something like “Does not apply” and “do not need” Also a faculty attitude survey.
Second agenda item: Discussion of student technology competencies. Group tends to feel students need more technological training in actually applied technologies—I phone ability not the end all of competency. A general feeling that competency standards should be created.
Hoyt then discusses last year’s Faculty Senate report.
Meeting times for 2010-2011 discussed.
Meeting adjourned.

